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10 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Challenge Cup Trip 28 May 2022 – Tottenham Hotspur Stadium 
 
We have 48 places available to watch the Final Rugby League Challenge Cup at Tottenham Hotspur 
Stadium on the 28 May 2022. We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 8:30am and returning 
at 11:00pm. 
 
Students will need to wear casual clothing. Lunch is not provided, so a packed lunch, or money to 
buy a packed lunch will be needed. Free school meal students will be provided with a packed lunch if 
requested via the Admin office (details overleaf). 
 
This is a great opportunity for students as it is promoting sports RO51 exam unit and supporting the 
local culture of rugby league.  
 
The cost of the trip is £40 per student and this needs to be made on MCAS by 8 April 2022. Details of 
how to make payment, costs, financial assistance, etc. are shown on the reverse of this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr T Wandless 
Curriculum Leader of PE  
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The cost of the trip includes entry fee, coach, insurance and administration.  
  
Our preferred method of payment is via our on line system “MCAS”.  If you require further 
information regarding online payments please contact the Admin office.  
 
If your child is in receipt of or has previously been in receipt of Free School Meals financial assistance 
may be available, please contact the Admin office.  
 
Admin Office  
01977 781555 
admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk 
 
Where there are insufficient funds/interest the trip may be cancelled. A full refund will be given if 
the trip is cancelled.  If however you cancel your child’s place at a later date further cancellation 
charges may apply.  Please also refer to our Charges and Remissions Policy which can be found on 
our website www.carletonhigh.com 
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